
 

  

 
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Hollie Teddy Arya 

Y1 Aurora Sienna Lawrence 

Y2 Sebastian Alicia Oscar 

Y3 Cecily Francesca Sophie 

Y4 Isla F Charlie B Lewis  

Y5 Olivia F Millie P  Darcie 

Y6 Cecily Dexter Andrew 

 
Our Christian Value for this half-term is Love  

 

Shine Award – Archie C Y4 for his contribution to the group 
and his amazing smile 

 
Headteacher Awards – 

Olivia M (Y4) 
Hanna (Y5) 

 
 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 6th October 2023 

 

LOVE HOPE RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

Year 4 have been practicing their Glockenspiels this week 

    
 

On Friday Last week, we were able to have our Celebration of 
Languages Assembly. 

 

   
 

This week we celebrated with lots of our children who achieved 
things outside of school 

 

      
And Max in Year 2 

 



Dates for your Diary 

• 25th October - Stay and Play in EYFS 

• Half Term Monday 30th October-Friday 3rd November 2023 

• 8th November Flu Vaccination – Please register your child at https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 
• 8th November – Parents Evening 

• 10th November – Inset Day (School will be closed for pupils) 

• 22nd November – Parents Evening 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 6 and Year 2 with 99.0% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 96.2% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.0% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 95.3% 

 

Monopoly Winners this week are joint 1st £10 is Year 2 and Year 6 
       

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/


Safeguarding  
 

 
 

PE TIMETABLE OCTOBER 2023 

 

 

 

Additional PE for YEAR 5 on Friday 9th October 2023 
 
 

Monday Year 2 

Tuesday Year 5 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 

Thursday Year 6, Year 5 (Swimming) and Year 1 

Friday Reception 
 

AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 
 

Monday Y3/4 Football (16/10) 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday Y5/6 Football (12/10) 

Friday  
 



Nutgrove Preloved Uniform 

We have some preloved uniform donation in school, and donations are welcome. 

If you are in need of some uniform and can feel you can benefit from this service please contact Mrs 

Barlow via the school office, either by phonecall or email. 

 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear God, 

I hope everyone to be kind to each other and respect others. 

Amen 

 

Community News 

 

    

 


